AMP SCIENCE WEEK — APRIL 24 — 29, 2001

o TUESDAY, APRIL 24" - WEDNESDAY, APRIL 25" — CONCEPTUAL MODELING WORKSHOP.

A conceptual modeling workshop has been scheduled for Tuesday and Wednesday, April 24th
and 25th at the USGS. This workshop is currently limited to TWG members. The workshop will be
- conducted by Carl Walters and Josh Korman for the primary purpose of teaching the TWG members
how to use the model in a hands-on training session. The workshop will be held at the GCMRC
offices in Flagstaff and will begin at 10:00 a.m. on April 24™ and end at 5:00 p.m. on April 25™.

e THURSDAY, APRIL 26™ — FRIDAY, APRIL 27™ — 2001 SCIENCE SYMPOSIUM

The science symposium will be held on Thursday and Friday, April 26th and 27th, 2001 at Little
America Hotel in Flagstaff. The symposium will focus on the results of the LSSF studies conducted in
2000 for GCMRC. Sessions will run from approximately 8am to 5pm on Thursday and 8am to noon
on Friday. A block of rooms for symposium attendees will be reserved at Little America. Lodging
details will be forthcoming.

All Principal Investigators of LSSF studies have been contacted and invited to participate in the
symposium. To date more than 75 % have responded positively. The non-respondents will be
contacted to see about their availability. Announcements for the symposium are being prepared.
Any suggested contacts would be appreciated.

The agenda, organization, and format of the symposium and other details will be available soon.

o TWG members should check the GCMRC web site in about one week for additional details on the
symposium and workshop or they can call Ruth at 520-556-7285 or email at lambert@usgs.gov.

o SATURDAY, APRIL 28" — SUNDAY, APRIL 29" — INITIAL SCIENCE ADVISORS MEETING\

The Science Advisors will come to Fiagstaff for an initial orientation to the Adaptive Management
Program and the GCMRC science activities. A review of GCMRC science programs, including the
PEP recommendation will be presented. The MOs and INs process and products to date will also be
presented so the Science Advisors can begin providing input on the INs. These meetings will be held
at the GCMRC offices in Flagstaff and TWG members are invited to attend. The agenda is under
development.



